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Hello everyone, 

We thought it might a good time to write to keep you informed about recent and 

forthcoming events. 

The move to Windsor Academy 

Wayne Tulloch will be meeting with the CEO from Windsor Acadamy on Tuesday 4th June 

to confirm Transition plans. As such an update with dates for initial parent tours will be 

shared by the 7th of June 2024. Student and staff visits will be confirmed thereafter, 

depending on the completion of works on the site.  

The changes to the Baskerville Site 

Please see the ‘breaking news’ section on the school website! The modules are in place 

which form our new portacabin. We now have a new science room, DT/Art Room and 4 

new classrooms with breakout spaces. Contractors are in the process of completing the 

fixtures and fittings. The project will be complete by the end of June 2024. We hope to 

have the students based at Prince Albert School return to Baskerville before we break up 

for the summer term. They will be the first students to use the space temporarily.   

New Build Design Team 

We strive to continually improve our school environment and provide the best 

educational experience. We are at the initial stages of our School Specific Brief (SSB) 

regarding our new school design.  

Our goal is to create a vibrant, functional and inspiring space that meets the needs of 

students, staff and the school community. The pace of planning from the DFE is moving at 

light speed, still; we believe stakeholder input even at this early stage is vital for the 

success of the project.   

We have received feedback from staff thus far and would appreciate your unique ideas 

regarding the design. As such, we are seeking a small group of volunteers to join our 

design committee. This committee will support the planning and implementation of the 

new school design, and we would appreciate your time, expertise and enthusiasm for the 

task ahead.  We are looking for creative individuals interested in creating better learning 

environments.   

Please email Wayne Tulloch at w.tulloch@baskvill.bham.sch.uk if you are interested in 

joining the committee. 
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Draco class win the Eurovision Song Contest Competition 

The pupils of Draco class picked the runner up in the Eurovision song contest – (no one 

had Switzerland) They enjoyed Pizza as their prize 

Interested in becoming a school governor? 

We are looking to increase our school Governing Body School. By volunteering as a 

governor, you can make a difference by shaping the future of our school. Interested – just 

ring school or email me at a.lacey@baskervill.sch.uk  

Summer Play scheme  

This summer holiday we are running a two week play scheme for all Discovery students. 

We will have a lot of fun with our project going ‘around the world’ during the 10 days of 

our playscheme. Each day we will be experiencing different country's cultures through 

art, cooking, sensory and physical activities. 

 

Training Day on the of 2nd, 3rd & 4th September 2024 

We are sorry but due to the move to Windsor Academy school – and getting access to the 

school so late in the summer term we have added another training day on in September. 

This makes the summer longer for you I know – but we really have no alternative 

School Photographer  

The School Photographer will be in school on the 8th of July- more details to follow 

 

 

 

 

 

New Logo 

After a long design and selection process we now have a new logo 
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Have a lovely half term and we look forward to starting the new term on 3rd June 2024. 

 

 

Best Wishes  

 

Allan Lacey 

Interim Headteacher 
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